
January 3, 1992 

Abel, 

Here are a couple of copies of our advisory committee report 
and the plan for the district of Utah. We have sent directly to 
Mr. Mecham also and will be sending to the other pilot districts 
directly as well as to the necessary folks within our circuit. 

I have been asked to assist Dan Thomas of Atlanta in a CJRA 
workshop during the Chief Deputies Seminar later this month. I'd 
appreciate any summary material that you might have available so 
that I would be accurate on matters such as the sco'pe of the Rand 
corporation review etc. I'll call you in a few days. 

Thanks 


